SUBJECT: BLS Seeking Industry Insights on Retail 
The Bureau of Labor Statistics is currently researching alternative ways to measure retail trade to account for changes in the sector over the past couple decades, such as the rise of e-commerce and importance of retail-related industries like transportation and warehousing. A Committee on National Statistics report detailing the initiative recommends BLS develop a retail trade satellite account with input from knowledgeable and interested stakeholders from various industry groups. 
Your input is a vital step that will shape our research and production going forward. We are seeking your help in defining the primary characteristics and major trends of retail, especially those that are not currently captured in government statistics. 
If you are available to assist with our research, please share your availability for the week of March 14th. We will supply a list of discussion questions prior to meeting.  


